Local Union 250 Retiree Club

NICK MONIOS
President
PETER BARRERA
Vice-President
BILL CONLEY
Treasurer
CHRIS DUNBAR

Newsletter Editor

Steam-Refrigeration-Air Conditioning-Pipe Fitters and Apprentices
Of the United Association of the United States and Canada
Affiliate AFL-CIO

18355 South Figueroa Street, Gardena, CA 90248 (310) 660-0051

JOHN REYNOLDS
Recording Sec'ty
ERNEST KELLEY
MONTE DUNBAR
RICHIE VILLEGAS
KEN HARPHAM

Dear Brother and Sister Retiree,

The Local 250 Retiree Club would like to invite you to become a member of the Retiree Club. We are a combined Hot-Side and Cold-Side Club. The Club is a very important means of communication along with our bimonthly newsletter the "Pipe Line". The dues are \$12.00 per year.

We have 6 luncheons a year held at The Grand in Long Beach, which are free to all club members in good standing and their spouse.

The luncheons are sponsored by Local 250 and Jerry Paul. We also sponsor other functions throughout the year, such as an annual picnic, Christmas Party, etc. We welcome all ideas and suggestions to bring our membership closer together as a family. Wives are welcome to attend our luncheons. We have members that live out of state and come when they can. We always have something going on at the luncheons, door prizes and speakers when we can get them, maybe even you!

The luncheons are held on the 2nd Thursday of each <u>even</u> month. Our mission statement is: The purpose of the Club shall be to carry the spirit of the brotherhood, to aid and assist each other as necessary, and to promote the social, economic, education and welfare of its members.

BE INFORMED – BE INVOLVED

"WON NIOL"

Fraternally, Nick Monios, President

MEMBERSHIP APPLICATION

New Member?	YES	or	NO	Annual Dues = \$12.00	
Name					
Address	a-di	0.00	E-11		
City/State/Zip					
Phone		31 - 51 - 50			
Email:					

Make Check Payable To: Retiree club 250

Send To: 16232 Hawaii Lane, Huntington Beach, CA 92649